
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
November 22, 2024 
 
Dear Family and Friends of LBTC and especially of the Kuhn Family, 
 
A new church year is about to begin and with it, a new experience for the Kuhn family and for LBTC. To 

celebrate the Kuhn family and all that they have meant to and brought to you, to LBTC, and to so many 

people we invite you to a 

 

Celebration of Ministry 
For 

Pastor Mike and Kara Kuhn 
Tobias, Gideon, Gloria, and Jubilee 

Tuesday, December 3, 2024 
6 pm 

King of Kings Lutheran Church 
1911 2 Avenue 

Dickson, AB T4G 0K8 
 
We realize this is short notice. We also know it is a busy time of the year. But we hope that many of you can 

join with the Kuhn family in this celebration. There will be a buffet supper (free will offering to help cover 

expenses) with a program to follow. 

 
Please RSVP by Friday, November 29th 
Phone: 866-518-7071 or 519-742-3361 

Email: pastor.r.mohr@lbtc.ca 
 

If you are unable to attend, please email your greetings, joyful memories, or funny stories to Pastor Mohr at 

the above email address. They will be presented to the Kuhns in an album that evening. Video greetings are 

also welcome. Please send those to Pastor Mohr as well. 

 

We hope to be able to connect with people online for the program. If you would like to join in the celebration 

that way please contact Pastor Mohr for connection information. 
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